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Comments: This just seems like another way for the National Forest Service to get another line of income at the

potential expense of the wild sheep populations in the Okanogan-Wenatchee National Forest. Domestic sheep

and goats should never be let anywhere remotely near to a wild sheep. The wild sheep population need to be

kept priority.  


